
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council Meeting 
 

21 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Booklet 1 
 

Written Questions 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Cllr M Lapsa 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor AS Khan, Cabinet Member for Policing 

and Equalities    

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“At a meeting some time ago the deputy leader informed the chamber that he 
was looking at another permanent traveller site.  He mentioned he was looking 
at various sites in Westwood as well as other wards.  Please would the Deputy 
Leader supply the chamber with the list of possible sites that have been looked 
at in Westwood as well as other wards?”  

 

 
 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Cllr J Lepoidevin 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Seaman, Cabinet Member for Children 

and Young People    

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“Would the Cabinet Member agree with me that the supporting families grant of 
10.86M for targeted early years work has led to positive outcomes for 1566 
families?  
 
Would the Cabinet Member agree with me that the Start 4 Life funding of 4.1M 
will improve support for families between pregnancy and age 2? The Best Start 
Vision that is a critical focus on the first 1001 days will support preschool 
children and families?” 

 
 
 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Cllr J Lepoidevin 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor R Brown, Cabinet Member for Strategi 

Finance and Resources     

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“The 2019/20 accounts that have not been signed off by our auditor’s due to 
valuation issues.  Could the cabinet member provide this council with details of 
significant discrepancies between the auditors and officers valuation of 
assets?”. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Cllr P Male 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor J McNicholas, Lead Member, 

Birmingham International Airport Holdings Ltd    

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“Can the Council representative for Birmingham Airport confirm the details of 
pay increases received by the CEO in the period from the start of the pandemic 
to present?”. 

 

 
 

 5. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Cllr P Male 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor J O’Boyle, Cabinet Member for Jobs, 

Regeneration and Climate Change and Cllr Welsh, 
Cabinet Member for Housing and Communities 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 
“Following comments made by the Cabinet Member, about the Priory Visitor 
Centre, at the last Full Council meeting, could the current status of the Centre 
be clarified?” 

 
 
 


